

Information Letter no. 02-2017

Dear Member Federations,

as mentioned in our previous letter we just received today the information from the FIE that there will be a referee examination during the European Championships in Plovdiv according the FIE Administrative Rules (art. 3.4).

Please send your application form which you can download from the FIE website

http://fie.org/fie/documents/documents-of-commissions-and-councils/5

to the following address: <u>elena.murdaca@fie.ch</u> within the deadline, 30 days prior to the examinations, according our understanding until <u>02.02.2017</u>. Please keep this date in mind to avoid that your candidate will be refused. And don't forget to pay the entry fee for the candidate together with the application form!

We also suggest to read the Administrative Rules 3.4 carefully before you send your application form to the FIE in order to avoid misunderstandings as in previous exams. Once your candidate is accepted you or he/she should also take care of his accommodation in Plovdiv.

Best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info